
This Week’s News                                                                                    

Nov 17- Nov 23 

Sunday 17                                             

8:00  Chapel Hour                          

9:00  Sunday School              

10:15 The Gathering                                  

Monday 18                                             

10:00 Ladies Bible 

Study                                     

6:00 Worship Team                             

Rehearsal                        

7:00 End Times 

Class                                                                                                     

7:00 Freedom at                   

Legacy 

Tuesday 19                                                                                                              

6:30 Board Meeting                           

7:00 Bible Study at                               

Klutinoty’s                   

7:30 Elder’s Meeting                            

Wednesday 20                                                                                                            

6:30 Youth Group              

6:00 Children’s 

Group  

Thursday 21                    

7:00 Young Adult 

Group 

 

Saturday 23                 

HOT CHOCOLATE 

EVANGELISM       

Main Street &                     

Legacy House 

 

TODAY  -  November 17                                                                 
Stewardship of Life and of  Life’s 
Stuff 

November 24                                                              
Being Generous Without Being 
Grumpy 
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GIVING THANKS TOGETHER 

Sunday Evening, November 24 at 7:00 

YOU ARE INVITED to join us for a time of worship, Scripture in songs and a time of giving thanks as led 
by Ken, Garrett and Matt. It will be a great way to enter into Thanksgiving week and a great opportunity 
to invite a friend or two. Bible verses as chosen by people from NSCC will be displayed throughout the 

evening - so if you have a favorite verse, please pass it along to Ken at ken_rli@yahoo.com                                              
or 724-283-7459.  

For More Information www.samaritanspurse.org                                                         

  

Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Sunday is NEXT SUNDAY Nov 24                                                      

Bring your packed shoe boxes and place them at the front of the auditorium. Please 
share your blessings with children who need blessed! Any questions call or text Bridget 
Pierce at 724-496-3498. Don’t forget to include $7.00 for shipping your box.  

BUTLER WARMING CENTER OPENS FOR THE SEASON 

                                  Friday, November 15/Volunteers Needed 
 

The Butler Warming Center, a shelter for the homeless, opens for the season this    

coming Friday and will be open every night throughout the winter months through 

March. Three volunteers are needed to staff the shelter each night. Please see Curt or 

Pam Weichey to get more information about becoming a volunteer. NSCC will continue 

to collect needed items for the shelter through Sunday, December 1. Pick-up list of 

needed items from the desk in the narthex or on the table at the rear of the auditorium. 

NSCC HELPS PHILIPPINE TYPHOON VICTIMS  

The NSCC Missions Department has given $1000.00 to Trinity International Missions to help 
with relief in the Philippines. As God would have it, Jesse and Jessy McAlexander who live 
Chiang Mai, Thailand were scheduled to attend a training conference in Manila beginning  
November 12. The conference was NOT rescheduled! Also, John McIntyre’s stepmother, Nancy 
McIntyre  is from the Philippines and happens to be visiting family there presently. Through her 
relationships and the McAlexander’s presence, we felt it an opportune time to add some funds 
to what was already available to Jessy and Jesse through Trinity so that we may be able to 
help some very needy people either directly or through some personal connections. We are re-
ceiving donations to replenish our missions supply for the next disaster and/or to give more to 
help the needy in the Philippines. Checks can be written to North Street Christian Church and 
on the memo line write Philippine Relief. 

NSCC HELPING TO REBUILD OLD MAE MOO CHURCH                                                                                  

 
SR. CITIZEN “THANKCHRIST” LUNCHEON 

Wednesday, December 11 at NOON 

All Sr. Citizens of NSCC and their friends are invited to a ThankChrist Luncheon on                  

Wednesday,  December 11 at noon. What is ThankChrist? Well, that’s a combination of 

THANKsgiving and CHRISTmas! Since we are meeting in between those two wonderful               

holidays – we will take advantage of both and THANKCHRIST! We will enjoy a ham and             

turkey dinner with all of the fixin’s. We will also enjoy some special music and a word from 

the Word!  Be thinking about the reasons you THANKCHRIST!                                      

Call 724-282-7700 to make reservations! 

WE Welcome YOU to North Street Christian Church today - thanks for coming! NSCC is a non-denominational Bible church 
happily doing our part to fulfill God’s mission for His church as we proclaim God’s message for His church - that being the  
message of the Good News of Jesus Christ. Taking advantage of an old cliché’, a way of saying it is - “We are just a bunch of 
nobodies who want to tell everybody about somebody  who can save anybody!” Join with us in spirit and according to truth 
as we worship JESUS CHRIST, LORD OF ALL! 

The NSCC Missions Department recently forwarded a total of $1300.00 to Barnabas in Thailand for   

repairs to the foundation and structure of the old church building in Mae Moo Village in Mae Hong Son 

Province. The funds were donated through money we had in hand, a designated donation of $500 and 

over $350 raised by Andy Bilowich by selling pepperoni rolls! We thank all who donated and a special 

thanks to Andy for his hard work and dedication to the project! We thank Barnabas Saengsirikhun and 

his ministry team for their faithfulness to the Gospel and their hard work in northern Thailand!  



S e r v i n g  T o d a y          

Chapel Hour at 8:00                                                                    

Communion Preparation:               
The Klutinoty’s                          

Greeter:                                           
The Klutinoty’s                              

Nursery:                                                 
Kathy Twerdok                           

Sunday School at 9:00                                           
Nursery:                                            

Kathy Twerdok & Joan Cole       

The Gathering at 10:15                  
Communion Preparation:               

The Kremer’s                                
Greeter:                                          

The Kremer’s                           
Nursery:                                                 

Joan Cole & Sue Morrissey                                                                       

Children’s Church:                                                                                   
During The Gathering at 10:15                                   

Room 303-305                             
Ages 4yrs - 2nd Grade 

Offering Report 

General              $ 4,359.38              
Designated    $         787.00 

Total                $ 5,146.38 

Building Fund Total              
$ 217,015.41 

            Y. A . G .                                               

Have you heard of the Thursday 

night Young Adult Group? Join us on 

Thursday nights for Y.A.G. We are   

currently going through a series 

called the New Rules for Love Sex 

and Dating. We have been looking at 

the idea of   ending this thought      

process of “If I could just find the 

right  person” and trying to become 

the right person. Don’t miss the rest of this discussion! 

Thursday Nov.21 – Thanksgiving feast                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Thursday Nov. 28 – Happy thanksgiving, no YAG                                                                                                                                
Thursday Dec.19 – Epic Christmas Party                                                                                                                                             
Thursday Dec. 26—Post Christmas nap, no YAG 

  I LOVE YOUTH GROUP!                                                                              

1 Peter 2:9 – But you are a chosen race, a  royal priesthood, a holy              

nation, a people for his own possession, that you may proclaim the         

excellencies of him who called you out of darkness into                             

His marvelous light.                                                                                                           

Have you been called out of darkness and into his marvelous light? 

It is a sad reality to think of how many people will miss the call              

because they love the darkness rather than the light. If you are in 

high school you need to get here on Wed nights.                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                            

Legacy House at 6:30!                     

Don’t miss out on this.  

Bring your friends and                  
your Bible!                                                                                              

P.S. – Get excited for an epic                       
Holiday Season 

PRE-SCHOOL PIE PICK UP 
If you ordered pies in support of 
our preschool fundraiser, please 
pick them up in the garage be-
hind our office building this Fri-
day, November 22 . Pick up 

times will be announced on Sunday November 17 
at Chapel Hour and The Gathering at 10:15.                                                               

Dear Brothers & Sisters,                                                   

Thank-you so much for 

your prayers, cards, 

words of encouragement, 

and especially for making 

sure my boys were alright 

on food and milk. I love 

you all and cherish each 

of you.                            

Love, Andrea Cranmer 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY THANKSGIVING SUPPER  

THIS WEDNESDAY November 20 at 6:00 
 

On Wednesday evening, the children of NSCC and their families are invited to 
share a Thanksgiving meal together, along with a Bible lesson on thankfulness 
as presented by PILGRIM C. KILDOO. The children are invited to dress as Pil-
grims or as Indians and the adults are welcome to do the same! Families with 
children K – 6th grade are invited. If you are not a regular on Wednesday nights, 
please call PB at 724-282-7700 to let him know how many are in your group - 

just so we make sure we have lots of food! The meal will be served at 6:03! 

THE CHRISTMAS EXPERIENCE SERMON SERIES BEGINS DECEMBER 1 

SMALL GROUP STUDY OPTIONS 

On Sunday December 1, NSCC will begin THE CHRISTMAS 
EXPERIENCE! The Christmas Experience is a series of six 
messages and small group video studies that examine the 
Christmas Story in detail. In each segment, the life of a 
person from the Bible is magnified, displaying just how 
God used him/her for His own specific purposes. Those 
participating in The Christmas Experience study will also 
be able to also find themselves in the Christmas Story,      
as they learn that what happened then changes                 
everything now!  

Small Groups: John and Donna McIntyre will lead a SUNDAY NIGHT SMALL GROUP in their 
home at 7:00 p.m. Dave and Terri Klutinoty will host a TUESDAY EVENING GROUP in their 
home at 7:00 p.m. Pastor Bob and Kathi Huber will lead a FRIDAY NIGHT GROUP at Legacy at 
6:00 p.m. Sign up for any group by calling the Church Office at 724-282-7700 or talk to a lead-

er of the group you desire to attend. The Sunday messages are: 

December 1 -   Experiencing God’s Faithfulness/Galatians 4:4 

December 8 -   Experiencing God’s Favor/Luke 1:26-38 

December 15 - Experiencing God’s Peace/Matthew 1:18-25 

December 22 - Experiencing God’s Plan and Purpose/Luke 2:1-7 

December 24 - Experiencing God’s Joy/Luke 2:8-10 

December 29 - Experiencing God’s Love/John 1:1-14 

ANGEL TREE GIFTS  
Help the Butler City Police Help Kids In Our Community                                            
The Butler City Police Department is working in cooperation with the Butler Salvation Army to 
provide Christmas gifts for needy children of our community. An Angel Tree has been placed in 
the lobby of the Police Station with cards detailing items requested by local kids. You can stop 
by the lobby of City Police Station and choose a card from the tree. The card will indicate a gift 

which you are to buy and then return to the police station unwrapped by mid-December. The 
City Police will then deliver the gifts to the Salvation Army who will then distribute the gifts to 
needy children of the Butler area. Pastor Bob will also have 20 of the cards available at NSCC 
on Sunday, November 17! 

 

CHRISTMAS OPEN HOUSE 
for LADIES at  

LEGACY HOUSE 
 

Hot Soup & Snacks 
Homemade Desserts 

Good Company! 
 

Friday, December 13  
12:00 - 4:00  


